
Press Release No. 551/19 

Permanent No Entry imposed 

Shillong, November 25, 2019: In the interest of public safety and convenience, the 

Superintendent of Police, East Khasi Hills District has imposed the following traffic 

arrangements on the under mentioned areas with immediate effect. 

At Pynthorumkhrah area, there will be permanent “No Entry” for vehicles coming from Vilco 

School Junction towards Wanda Pharmacy Junction, from Dog Squad Junction towards Belle 

View School and from Dog Squad Bridge towards Belle View School.  

At Mawkhar area there will be permanent “No Entry” for vehicles coming from Motphran 

towards Mawkhar. 

 
 


